
Notice of Decisions

Issued by the Director of Corporate Services

The following decisions have been taken by the Licensing Sub-Committee held 
on Thursday, 23 April 2020

If you want to know more about an item, please contact the officer indicated.  You can 
also see the report(s) on the Council's web site at www.portsmouth.gov.uk

WARD DECISION OFFICER
CONTACT

Charles 
Dickens

Licensing Sub-committee 23 April

The sub-committee made the following decisions:- 

Democratic 
Services 
Democratic@Po
rtsmouthcc.gov.
uk

1 Licensing Act 2003 - Application for variation of a 
premises licence - Keppels Head Hotel, 24-26 The 
Hard, Portsmouth, PO1 3DT

This meeting was held remotely by email. 

DECISION:

Due to the current situation with COVID-19, the Sub 
Committee agreed via email to adjourn the meeting 
until at least 3 June 2020, when the situation will be 
reviewed.


